
Whole School Newsletter- September 2023
“At Broadacre, we DARE!”

Welcome Back
Firstly, a huge welcome back to all members of the school community. It has been fantastic to 
see so many happy faces returning to school. It has also been wonderful to welcome so many 

new faces into our community.

Attendance
It is crucial that you ensure that your child 

attends school every day. 

Nuts
There are several pupils at Broadacre, with 

severe nut allergies. As a result, Broadacre is a 
nut-free school. Please support us with this by 
not sending items containing nuts into school 

in packed lunches. 

Bikes/Scooters
The playground is very busy before and after 
school. Please support the school in keeping 

everybody safe by ensuring that 
children/adults do not ride bikes and scooters 

on the playground. 

Uniform and PE Kit
At Broadacre Primary School, we expect that 
all children wear school uniform.
This consists of:
•School royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan
•White polo shirt
•Grey or black trousers / shorts.
•Blue checked summer dresses in the 
summer.
•Plain black shoes/trainers or sensible 
sandals.
•Grey or black skirt.
Leggings and tracksuit bottoms are not 
permitted.
Information on purchasing uniform can be 
found on the uniform page of the school’s 
website.
All pupils must bring suitable PE kit on PE 
days. PE kit consists of plain white or blue t-
shirt and shorts. Tracksuit bottoms and 
jumpers may be worn for outdoor lessons.
Trainers/sandshoes must be worn for PE 

lessons.
The only jewellery permitted is a small pair 
of stud earrings and a watch.

School Photographer
On Wednesday 18th October, the school 

photographer will be in school. All pupils will 
have their photographs taken on this day.

Play Equipment
The new playground equipment has been 

installed and has been instantly very 
popular. All pupils have the opportunity to 
use the equipment throughout the week. 
School staff are unable to supervise the 

equipment before and after the school day. 
All play at those times is the responsibility of 

parents/carers.

Breakfast/After-School Club
To book places on our wrap-around care, 

please use ParentPay.

Parent Governors
We would like to remind parents to vote in the 

parent governor election. Any questions can 
be directed to Mr Wilkinson or the School 

Office.



Wednesday 6th September 1:30pm Whole school judo demonstration

Friday 22nd September AM Scrapstore in Year 3

Wednesday 27th September 

12:00pm

Key Stage 2 School Council “Working Lunch” with Mr 

Wilkinson

Thursday 28th September all day FlexDance workshops

Thursday 12th October all day Year 4 at The Deep

Friday 13th October all day Flu vaccinations

Wednesday 18th October all day School photographer in

Thursday 19th October all day Y6 pupils on DT trip

Thursday 19th October all day ASC pupils cooking for parents

Tuesday 24th October 3:300pm-

6:00pm

Autumn Term Parent Consultation Evening

Friday 27th October Half term holiday

Monday 6th November Return to school

Wednesday 15th November AM Year 3 LabRascals visit

Friday 8th December PM Flu vaccinations

Monday 18th December AM Mr Magic

Friday 22nd December End of term

Key Dates- Autumn Term

Further dates will be added and communicated to parents.




